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Tuesday 25th January                

Year 6 Blists Hill Visit                     

Wednesday 26th January                

Reception Double Decker Bus                   

Wednesday 9th February                           

After School Club Closed                     

Friday 18th February                           

Break up for Half Term            

Monday 28th  February                           

Return back to school   

Wednesday 2nd March                          

Year 3 River Boat Cruise                    

More information to follow 

Please note………..After School Club will be 

closed on Wednesday 9th February - Due to 

whole school staff training.  Sorry for any            

inconvenience caused. 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                                                                                   

 If your child is unwell and is going to be absent from 

school, could we please ask that you ring the school office 

on 01952 386770 before 9am.  You can leave a message, we monitor them                     

regularly.  You can also send a dojo message to your child’s teacher.  If we are 

unable to contact you, your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. 

As part of their topic on ‘Towers, Tunnels & Turrets’, Year 2 visited Warwick 

Castle this week.  They explored the castle grounds, inside and out, climbed 

the 500 steps to the top of the tower and experienced the spectacular ‘Bird of 

Prey’ display. They were very lucky with the weather, although it was                     

extremely cold at the top of the tower! 


